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Current Status

Lantana Road Utility Relocation

127 South Utility Relocation
Safe Routes fo Schools Grant

Meadow Park Dam Renovations
Kingdom Hall Water and sewer
Extension {Miller Avenue)
Grindstaff Hangar
Tenth Street Drainage

Army Corp Study

Satsuma Drive

Dog Park

Northwest Connector
Sewer Line Replacement Project

Lantana Road Street Lights

West Adams Street

Airport Runway Lighting

Police Station Improvementis

(No Change) The contractor has completed 98% of the punch list. it has been discovered thal the
service feed lo 3 street lights on the corner of Old Lantana and Miller Bypass has been removed and
City Staff is working with TDOT to repair this service.

{No Change) Current bid date unknown, TVA is working on environmental documents.
This Project will be discussed at the regular scheduled work session in March,

The remaining funds in the grant will not cover the cost of the proposed bridges. This Project will be
discussed at the regular scheduled work session in March,

The sewer line has been installed. A portion of the waterline has been installed. The instaliation has
been slow due o rock.

The shell of the hangar is complete. The electrical is almost complete. Paving and cleanup remain. The
City's taxiway extension will be bid in February with bids opened In March.

(No Change) The Rescue Squad has signed the agreement and the agreement will be on the January
Council Meeting agenda. The construction work will not occur until a dryer season.

The Council was updated al the a work session February 5th. Growth projections will be made available
to the Council in the coming weeks

The Engineering Department has reviewed the plans and the final plans set has been received by email.
Bids will be received February 26th and a recommendation will be made to the City Council at the March

meeting.

The project Is out for bid and the bids will be received for the fencing Phase on February 26th. A
recommendation will be made to the City Council at the March meeting.

{No Change) Scheduled for TDOT's February bid letting.
The project is being bid in February and the plans will be sent to TREC for approval this week.

VEC has contacted TVA and TVA will be developing the lighting plan. TVA will have the lighting plan
completed by February i4th.

The priority on the traffic signal located at the intersection of Azalia, Lantana and West Avenue has been
changed. The Engineering Department has researched the ROW and a surveyor will be hired to located
the ROW. The stop signs will not be removed until the public is nolified and the pavement is in a suitable
condition for striping.

The Engineering Depariment Is reviewing the pians and the project will be ready for bid in February with
a March bid opening.

City Crews have completed the framing and are working on the electrical rough-in. The drywalt will be
compleled in the coming weeks. The AC unit for the server room should be completed by the date of the
City Council meeting. All demo work is complete.




